
Mr. Dahiel Schorr 
3113 Woodley Rd. 
Washington, D.C. Y.00013 

5/28/87 

Detir Nr. Schorr, 

The testimony and your and H. Olift's comments on General Singlaub and 

for whom he spoke prompt sending you (both) the enclosed letter I wrote to 

Senator Sarbanes for a different purpose. 

If either of you has any interest please make no mention of the fact that 

I sent this to the Senator. I think that would be unfair. 

If today's uontradictoryversions of Latin American history interest, Prof. 

Walter La Faber's "Inavitable Revolutions2 is current and limited to Central 

Ame:ica. As a former Latin Americanist in intelligence I ragard it as a good 

book. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


